
OMC SCOPE OF SERVICES 
MEDICAL SERVICES POLICY 

 
OMC’s scope of service is routine general and family medicine.  We are 
equipped to care for common chronic conditions like diabetes, 
hypertension, and elevated lipids, etc.  We may also be able to assist with 
wellness visits, cancer screening, and many other common acute illnesses. 
 

It OMC’s clinical policy, and good medical practice, that any chronically-
used controlled drugs and specialty medications be evaluated/prescribed 
by an appropriate specialist.  This includes medications for ADHD and 
other psychiatric medications that require monitoring by a psychiatrist.  
Controlled drugs, including certain pain meds, may only be prescribed 
one-time for an acute injury, if the provider determines it is clinical 
necessary. 
 

As always, we are happy to have you register and make an appointment 
for a provider to asssess your needs (take a history and physicial), so that 
we can make a referral for you to an appropriate medical specialist or pain 
management specialist.  Only the specialist that we refer to can consider 
prescribing what you may be requesting. 
 

If you have an urgent or emergency issue, you must seek care at the 
nearest urgent care clinic or emergency room.   
 

Committed to quality of care within our scope, we are privileged to serve 
as your general, primary care provider and will refer you to specialists 
when your condition warrants such.   
 

On behalf of all our providers, you deserve the best care!  
 
 
 
Dr. Mark Guidry, Chief Medical Officer 
Outpatient Medical Centers, Inc 


